
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

28th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Community Learning 

Well done to Mint class who took their first visit to Camberwell library. It was a real success and a 

great chance to develop safe ways to walk when out in the community.  

3M used their social communication and money skills when they visited the café in Burgess Park.  

Beth and Rian are working with the teachers to arrange a community learning activity for each class 

over the summer term. All the visits are planned in great detail to ensure everyone is safe and happy. 

The office coordinates all the letters home with the information you need and will make sure they 

remind you to return the permission slip.  

School Growth 

In September we will open our fist reception class for four year olds. And several of our KS3 pupils 

will be moving into our new Key Stage 4. Over the next few weeks we will be arranging visits for all 

the new pupils and their families. We are currently recruiting for new teachers and a new Assistant 

Head to join our team. 

 

Parent coffee mornings 

Farzana will be inviting you to join her for an informal get together over the next weeks. It’s just a 

chance for you to get together and talk. The dates are below:  

Key Stage 1 – Wednesday 10th May at 9.35am 

Key Stage 2 – Wednesday 17th May at 9.35am 

Key Stage 3 – Wednesday 24th May at 9.05am  

 

“Street Party” 

We will be celebrating the coronation with our Spa Camberwell Street parties. Pupils and staff will 

enjoy a special lunch together. Sandra is busy preparing for the big day! Children will also be able to 

have their regular meal if they need it. 

Immunisation Team 

The team are due in to school on Wednesday for year 8 and 9 HPV vaccinations. They will have been 

in touch with you directly if this is relevant to your child. As always, no child is given any vaccinations 

at school unless all the formal consents have been approved by parents/carers.  

I hope you all enjoy the long weekend.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


